
Dear Sapphire families, 

  

I hope you are all well. 

I would like to start this week’s email by saying thank you to all of you for ensuring the KS2 beach 

work ran smoothly on Friday, for dropping off, picking up and making sure your child was fully 

prepared with everything they would need for the day.  I imagine they all slept well on Friday night! 

  

This week Sapphire class will begin rehearsing for our RE assembly, the children have been exploring 

Buddhism and questioning why Buddhists want to live a good life. We can’t wait to share all that we 

have learned with you. 

  

PE will take place on Thursday, it is essential that your child attends school on Thursday wearing 

their full PE kit. This should consist of a plain white/red t-shirt/polo, plain black/grey/navy jogging 

bottoms/shorts/leggings, their school jumper or fleece and trainers. As the ground is likely to be wet 

over the next few months during PE sessions, your child may be unable to take part in our lesson if 

their clothing appears unsafe or inappropriate. 

  

On Wednesday this week, I would like to invite you to join us for an open afternoon from 2:15pm until 

home time. This is a lovely opportunity to see your child’s new classroom, see some of the learning 

they have completed thus far and possibly share a story from our book corner with your child. I look 

forward to seeing some of you there. 

  

Having kept an eye on Boom reader over the past few weeks I have noticed that there is still a 

handful of children who are not logging their daily reads. If there is anything I can do to help with 

this please do let me know. 

  

During our lessons this week we will begin to write our suspense story introductions, explore the four 

noble truths in RE, learn about community in PSHE, understand how conservationists protect our most 

vulnerable flora and fauna in science and revise word classes in SPaG. Another busy and exciting 

week! 

  

Best wishes, 

Miss Clark 
 


